
 

08 June 2020 

Alert Level One 

Dear Parents and Whanau 
 
We hope you are as pleased as we were to hear the Prime Minister’s announce-
ment about moving to Alert Level 1.  
 
For us, there will be no major changes to what we are doing and our school con-
tinues to be safe to attend, including any staff and children who are considered 
more vulnerable to COVID. We have a good cleaning routine in place, people 
who are sick are staying at home and we continue to encourage good hygiene 
practices. 
 
We are supporting contact tracing by having QR code posters at our entrances 
– so if you haven’t already downloaded the NZ COVID Tracer app the Ministry 
of Health’s NZ-COVID Tracer app page has information to help you do that.  
 
We can now look forward to inter-school and community sport, cultural events 
and performances and to welcoming all of our school community on site for 
these activities. Outdoor sports practices can resume tomorrow the 9th of June. 
Evening rehearsals for Beauty and the Beast will begin again on Thursday.  
 
Use of the Gym and Pavilion after school hours for indoor sport practices, 
games and after match events will be confirmed by the Board of Trustees in 
conjunction with the PE team after the BOT special meeting to be held on Mon-
day the 15th of June. 
 
We again thank everyone for their patience as we work to ensure we can clean 
all facilities to a high standard for each day's school use. 
 
We want to thank our families for their patience and support and acknowledge 
the hard work of our staff and students who have kept teaching and learning in 
the forefront. 
 
If you have any questions or comments please contact the senior leadership 
team or deans. 
 
Senior Leadership  
Te Aroha College 
 

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-novel-coronavirus-resources-and-tools/nz-covid-tracer-app

